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Happy Friday Riversiders!  
 

Yet another exciting week at Riverside… where every moment is a learning moment!    
BE KIND:   
In assembly we talked again about the British Value of the month: Mutual Respect and Tolerance for people of 
different faiths and beliefs. Our wonderful Mrs Elson, during her trip to Oxford University, shared all the 
wonderful work we do in school learning about religion and worldviews. The Oxford scholars were so impressed 

with the children’s work that they have invited themselves to visit! A big well done to Amber, in Year 6, who 
received a special letter from the Queen thanking her for her kind invitation to our Jubilee Jamboree. CLICK 
HERE.   
BE SAFE 
ECO NEWS:   
We have been learning about bees and how important they are to our planet. We have also been 
spreading the word on how to protect this special species! 

BE A GREAT LEARNER: Our Year 1 Conkers class, Willows and some of the choir enjoyed a trip over to  
Liverpool as part of their history topic on The Beatles - a magical mystery tour was enjoyed by one and all! 

CLICK HERE Some of our staff met with the author of Cbeebees JoJo and Gran Gran who was telling us all about  
how we can make our school an even more welcoming place. Mrs France and Mrs Rice Oxley were especially 

excited to meet her!  CLICK HERE   
READERS, WRITERS AND TALKERS OF THE FUTURE 

All our children are really enjoying becoming poets and poetry critics and we are trying to squeeze in a date to 

invite you to listen to the children perform their poems before the end of term – watch this space! 

WE  ARE SCIENTISTS AT RIVERSIDE FOR SURE !  
Dame Sarah Gilbert is so impressed with our wonderful Adder class’s Barbie Girl video that we made in her 

honour that she has agreed to give our children a special zoom meeting next month. What an honour to have 
one of our British heroes talk about her important job -perhaps she will be speaking to future vaccinologists?  

EVERYONE CAN DO MATHS: EVERYONE CAN! 

This week there have been some magnificent examples of maths in action. Next week we will launch a homework 

challenge all about Albert Einstein, a famous mathematician and physicist. Who was he? Why was he famous? 

The challenge will be revealed in Monday’s assembly.  

DEB’S DROP IN 
We had our first ‘cuppa and a chat’ drop in session this Thursday. We would love to see your lovely faces again 
next week  – ‘Deb’s is here with a listening ear’ every Thursday 9am-10am. 

SPORTING HEROES - Cricket stars of the future! 

Well done to a group of our Y4 children who went over to Liverpool to represent Wirral Schools in a  
cricket fun day. They were amazing and were very lucky to receive a full days coaching from Lancashire  
Cricket Club who organised the event. Congratulations to Jake, Michael, Lexie, Isabelle, Archie, Frankie,  
Maddison and Ben. 
Excellence in Gymnastics – On Thursday we held our KS2 Gymnastics Competition in the hall. What a brilliant  
afternoon it was as the captivated audience responded to the wonderful grace, strength and skills of our young 
Gymnasts. Each year group had a team of 4 or 5 and they competed in the vault and a floor exercise. The standard 
was really high and the results were as follows; Y3 Champion: Ellarose, Y4 Champion: Lexie, Y5 Champion: 
Shelby-Ann, Y6 Champion: Leah. The team award went to Y5 and the Overall Outstanding Gymnast was Leah (Y6) 
Well done to all of the gymnasts and to Mrs. Marsden who was our judge for the afternoon.  
Well, although the school year is nearly over, there are still so many exciting things to look forward to.  
Until next week, 

Mrs Lahive  

https://twitter.com/Riverside_Pri/status/1542792980347731969?s=20&t=VslXwN5AuG15zmC0JGWliA
https://twitter.com/Riverside_Pri/status/1542792980347731969?s=20&t=VslXwN5AuG15zmC0JGWliA
https://twitter.com/RPS_Conkers/status/1541784896212975618?s=20&t=r4FHMvq-q03OClfcNbpQnw
https://twitter.com/RPS_Otters/status/1542560235872813066?s=20&t=sheP-SOwgyhmwzAEK2A0QQ


5 Stars of the week Our 5 Star leaners 

Frankie 
Saffie 
George 
Marcus 
Kieran & Oliver 
Rafsan 
Orla 
Charles 
Reggie 
Levi 

Denny 
 

5 Star Celebration 

Attendance 
The race for the first Mr. Potato Head party is on! 

Which Year group will win this half term? 
 

Seedlings: 2 pieces Adders: 7 pieces 

Acorns:  Larks: 6 pieces 

Otters: 7 pieces Ravens: 5 pieces 

Conkers 5 pieces Kingfishers: 4 pieces 

Bluebells 8 pieces   

Aiming for 100% everyday!  
 

 

Seedlings  
Acorns: 
Otters: 
Conkers: 
Bluebells: 
Adders: 
Larks: 
Ravens: 
Kingfishers: 
Brambles: 
Willows:  

IMPORTANT DATES  CLUBS THIS TERM 

Wednesday 6th July Induction day  
KS2 Football 

Mondays 
3:15pm- 4:15pm 

All Term 

Thursday 7th and 8th June Y6 residential to Bala  
Golfstarz Y2 

Wednesdays 3:15pm 
- 4:15pm 

Until 25th May 

Tues 12th July  EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 10-

11:30 
 

Art Club 
Wednesdays 
3:15pm- 4:15pm 

All Term 

Wed 13th July KS2 Sports Day 10-11:30  
Stem Club 

Thursdays 
3:30 – 4:30pm 

Until 7th July 

Wed 13th July  F2 Graduation 1:30-3  
Writing Club 

Thursdays 
3:15pm – 4:15pm 

All Term 

Mon 18th July Y3 violin concert 2:30  
Reading Club 

Fridays 
3:15pm – 4:15pm 

All Term 

Tues 19th July Y6 Leavers’ Festival 4:30-6:30  LUNCHTIME CLUBS 

Wed 20th July Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 2-3  
Running Club 

Wednesdays 

12:30pm 
All Term 

Thurs 21st July Last day of term  
Chess Club 

Wednesdays 
12:15pm 

All Term 

   Mindfulness Club Fridays 12:15pm All Term 

   
Full of Beans KS2 

Mondays & 

Tuesdays 
All Term 

   
Full of Beans KS1 

Wednesdays & 
Fridays 

All Term 

   Cheerleading KS2 Thursdays All Term 

   Chillax Everyday All Term 

 


